
 

Garlinge Primary School and Nursery 
 

Nursery Class 
 

Winter Craft Session 
Friday 29th November 2019 

 
Dear Parents and Carers 

 
We would like to invite you to come and join us in class with your child on Tuesday 17th December at 
10:15am for the morning parents, and Tuesday 17th December at 2:00pm for the afternoon parents. 
This will be an opportunity for you to see and join in with different craft activities that your children do 
when they are with us.  We will then finish the session with a story time for you all to enjoy with your 
child. 
 
If you are able to join us, please come straight to the Nursery door. 
 
We look forward to seeing you. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Mr R Bentley   
Foundation Stage Department Leader  
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